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EBD/83/191 

July 18, 1983 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: Meetings on Debt Rescheduling - Ecuador and Peru 

The Fund has received invitations for Fund staff to attend 
Paris Club meetings ontherescheduling of external debt of Ecuador and 
Peru. The Managing Director has accepted these invitations. The 
meeting on Peru is scheduled to take place on July 25 and 26, 1983. 
Mr. Jan F. van Houten, Division Chief, Pacific Division, Western Hemisphere 
Department,and Mr. Hiroyuki Hino, Assistant Chief, External Finance 
Division, Exchange and Trade Relations Department, will attend. The 
meeting on Ecuador is scheduled to take place on July 27 and 28, 1983. 
Mr. Marcello Caiola, Advisor, Western Hemisphere Department, and Mr. Hino 
will attend this meeting. A staff member from the Office in Europe will 
attend both meetings. 
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